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3rd September 2016 
 

Mr Mark Ferguson, General Manager 
Northern Beaches Council 
PO Box 882 
Mona Vale NSW 1660 
 
Dear Mr Ferguson, 
 
Re Strategic Reference Group Nominations 
 
Further to our letter of the 18th August 2016 we advise the name of an additional nominee to 
represent the NRA on the various Northern Beaches Council Strategic Reference Groups 
(SRG’s) as follows; 
 

• Inclusive Communities   Gavin Butler 
 

• Affordable Housing    Gavin Butler (2nd choice)  
  

 
 
The above nominee is long term experienced member of the Pittwater community and has 
served on the ‘Leading & Learning’ Reference Group (previously called the Governance 
Reference Group) of the former Pittwater council. 
 
The NRA would appreciate the above nominee being given strong consideration to be 
selected on the nominated SRG’s. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Wendy Dunnet 
Secretary 
 


